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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Alan Tang <talan2575@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 3:16 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1514 Van Buren Avenue

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
1514 Van Buren Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
Hi Mai,  
 
I just wanted to let you know that I did win the bid on the sheriff Certificate. 
The sheriff cert. will be recorded as of today.  
 
Specialized Loan Services will be out of the picture and CommonGrowth LLC will be the new owner.  
 
Where can I check to see if there is a date scheduled for the hearing regarding Category #3?  
 
Thanks! 


